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Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please promptly contact
me since we wish to spud in the near future our newly proposed Jack A-20 No.
11. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

DOYLE HARTMAN

Michael Stewart
Engineer
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cc Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad Office
Post Office Box 1778
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220
Attention: Minerals
Mr. Shannon Shaw

u/ﬁ;w Mexico 0il Conservation Division
District I Office
Post Office Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton

Mr. J. E. Gallegos
Gallegos Law Firm

141 East Palace Avenue
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Mr. Dan Nutter
105 E. Alicante
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Mr. Harold Swain
Doyle Hartman

Post Office Drawer M
Jal, New Mexico 88252

Mr. William P. Aycock
1207 W. Wall
Midland, Texas 79702



